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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 25, 2016 
  

Gov. Shumlin Statement on Don Milne 
  
MONTPELIER – Gov. Peter Shumlin issued the following statement on the passing of 

longtime House Clerk Don Milne. 
  

“Don was a well-known and friendly face at the State House for decades. Don and his wife 

Marion exemplified what public service is about in Vermont. They cared deeply for their 

community and state and gave back more than anyone could expect of them. My thoughts are 

with the Milne family today.” 
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